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Below is a brief summary of the highlights for planning and zoning activities for the month of 

February 2023. 

Staff reviewed and approved a permit for the conversion of signage from Farmers Bank to 
Towne Bank at 50 E. Windsor Boulevard. (Attachment) 

A site plan for a commercial building with a showroom and contractor's office to be located at S. 

Comt Street and E. Norfolk & Western Street is under review. 

Staff completed and submitted the Chesapeake Bay Preservation Act (CBPA) 2022 Annual 
Report for the Town of Windsor to the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ). 

Four (4) streetlight maintenance requests were reviewed and forwarded to Dominion Energy for 
scheduling. 

The Hampton Roads Planning District Commission (HRPDC) hosted the regional planning 

directors meeting and discussed the 2045 James City County Comprehensive Plan. 

February 2023 
Zoning permits issued: 

Notice of Violations: 
Violations resolved: 

Signs: 

7 

3 

I 
5 removed from street right-of-way (R/0/W) 



TOWNEBANK - WINDSOR 
50 E. WINDSOR BLVD 
WINDSOR VA 234~7 


